
Christopher Opitz, LPN/CT Radiology 
Aide in Memorial Hospital’s Radiology 
Department is Memorial Hospital and 
Health Care Center’s next GARDENER 
Award recipient! Chris is described as one 
who always has a positive attitude and 
is willing to do whatever it takes to keep 
the department running smoothly. As a 
GARDENER Award winner, Chris was gifted 
with a GARDENER pin, certificate, stepping 
stone, and cinnamon rolls for the whole 
department. Thank you, Chris, for sharing 
your light with others!

Memorial Hospital would like to extend 
congratulations to the other GARDENER 
Award nominee:
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Christopher OpitzChristopher Opitz

GARDENER Award Winner!GARDENER Award Winner!

From left to right:  Erin Whaley, Manager of Radiology; 
Christopher Opitz, GARDENER Award Recipient; Andi 
Oeding, Director of Radiology; and Mat Gaug, VP of 
Information Technology and CIO. 
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Jill Folz, Imaging Navigator/Mammography


